
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another busy week in school with lots to talk about. This week we have welcomed 
new children into our nursery and it has been lovely to meet them. It always 
impresses me how much progress the children make in the first few days of coming 
to school, children can turn from shy quiet individuals to confident talkative 
children in such a short space of time. You may have noticed that the fencing 
around our new building has been removed and we are expecting full handover 
very soon. 

This week in school 

Reception this week have been on a magic walk in their investigation garden and 
have been excited to be earning merits for the first time. Reception are also very 
excited to be bringing home their reading books for the first time. Nursery have 
been joined by new children and they have already made lots of friends. Year 1 
have been on a material hunt as part of their science topic and have been 
experimenting mixing colours in their art work. Year 2 have been developing their 
art skills using charcoal to experiment on different thicknesses and shades. Year 
3 would like to remind parents that they are going on their first trip of the year 
next Friday and have begun to write stories with a problem and a resolution as 
part of their English work. Year 4 have thoroughly enjoyed swimming over the 
past two weeks and all did really well in their final assessments. Year 5 have been 
carrying out science experiments and have picked the school sports leaders who 
will help run activities at lunchtimes. Year 6 have been having cross country trials 
running a mile in the school playground.  

PTA 

Don’t forget that afterschool on Friday the 27th September it’s the PTA AGM at 
3.30pm in school. Everyone is welcome to attend this and new members would be 
especially welcome, you don’t need to have any experience just a willingness to 
help. 

Acorns 

Welcome to our new children and parents who have joined the Preston family and 
are attending our Acorns unit. Mrs Pitt said that everyone is getting to know each 
other and they have made a great start. 

Enjoy your weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

Week Three  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 20TH SEPTEMBER   
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

 

PTA AGM 27th 

September 

3.30pm at 

School 

 

PTA Halloween 

theme school 

Disco Thursday 

24th October 

  

PE timetable 
Reception – Tuesday    

Y1- Monday     

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday 

Y4-Tuesday    

Y5-Friday    

Y6- Monday 
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